THE BAR ASSOCIATION OF INDIA

F-21-22, Hauz Khas Enclave, New Delhi –110016 Phone: 91-11-2686 2980 or 2651 0893 Fax: 91-11-2696 4718 E-mail: fnariman@hathway.com or falinariman@yahoo.com

FALI S. NARIMAN President, Emeritus

March 23, 2012

Hon'ble Dr. Manmohan Singh, Prime Minister of India, South Block, Raisina Hill, New Delhi – 110001.

E-mail: manmohan@sansad.nic.in

Dear Hon'ble Prime Minister

The people of India have been actively using RTI to promote transparency and accountability in Government. Despite some of my initial misgivings, RTI has worked well.

I am distressed to hear that the Government of India proposes amendments to the RTI Act 2005 – it is submitted that these amendments are unnecessary in view of the adequate protection for all legitimate interests provided for under Section 8(1) of the RTI Act. Exclusion of special regulatory authority like the Nuclear Regulatory Authority which is referred to in Clause 25 of the Bill is I believe against the letter and spirit of Section 24 of the RTI Act. I would therefore respectfully urge you to have deleted clauses that seek to amend the RTI Act. Greater transparency will ensure greater safety and accountability for WE THE PEOPLE of India.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Fali S. Nariman)



F-21-22, Hauz Khas Enclave, New Delhi -110016
Phone: 91-11-2686 2980 or 2651 0893 Fax: 91-11-2696 4718
E-mail: fnariman@hathway.com or falinariman@yahoo.com

FALI S. NARIMAN President, Emeritus

cc: Mr. Venkatesh Nayak,
Programme Coordinator,
Access to information programme,
Commonwealth Human Rights Initiative,
B-117, First Floor, Sarvodaya Enclave,
New Delhi-110 017.
Email: nayak.venkatesh@gmail.com

Dr.T. Subbarami Reddy - E-mail: reddyts@sansad.nic.in With warm regards
Shri Janardan Dwivedi - E-mail: idwivedi@sansad.nic.in With warm regards
Shri Anil H. Lad - 18, Meena Bagh, New Delhi. With warm regards
Shri Rajiv Pratap Rudy - E-mail: rudypr@rediffmail.com
Dr. Chandan Mitra - E-mail: chandan.mitra@sansad.nic.in With warm regards
Shri Saman Pathak - E-mail: saman.surai@sansad.nic.in With warm regards
Shri Paul Manoj Pandian - E-mail: pm.pandian@sansad.nic.in With warm regards
Shri Jabir Husain - E-mail: jabir.husain@sansad.nic.in
Dr. Barun Mukherji - E-mail: barun.m@sansad.nic.in
With warm regards
Prof. M.S. Swaminathan - E-mail: chairman@mssrf.res.in

msswami@vsnl.net
With warm regards